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Assignment Date:
formtext 
Due Date:
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Summary of Legislation:

	Creates new section of KRS Chapter 311 to allow a paramedic determine whether or not a patient is dead, notifications to be made and the pertinent training required to maintain certification;  defibrillation shall not be considered basic life support;  Creates new section of KRS 314 requiring a registered nurse, when the nurse is called to attend a person who appears to be dead, to determine whether or not that person is dead prior to resuscitation, notifications to be made and the pertinent training required to maintain certification;  Creates a new section of KRS Chapter 216B giving the State Board of Medical Licensure sole jurisdiction regarding complaints related to medical supervision of an ambulance service or personnel against a physician performing the role of medical director for an ambulance service; Creates a new section of KRS Chapter 216B giving the State Board of Nursing sole jurisdiction regarding complaints related to medical supervision of an ambulance service or personnel against a registered nurse performing the role of medical supervisor for an ambulance service;  Amends KRS 216B.410 to require each licensed ambulance provider and medical first responder to collect and provide data and information required by administrative regulation.


Impact -- Indicate affected service levels, workloads, staff and program areas (describe any coordination issues with other state/external agencies or groups):

	The Department would be impacted because sections 1 and 2 set forth additional requirements for training, but do not specify the type or extent of new training required. This could be a possible cost to the Department.   Section 2 discusses the determination of dead by a registered nurse.  According to the Kentucky Nurses Association, hospice nurses have this ability now and no additional training would be required.  It is important that the nurses Department of Corrections be in line with the guidelines on practice set forth by the Kentucky Nurses Association.


Fiscal Impact -- Also include increased/decreased administrative cost and whether new fund sources would be required (identify fund sources, and GOPM staff person consulted):

	Unknown fiscal impact.  Unspecified training requirements in the bill make it difficult to determine fiscal impact.


Overall Impact to Agency (Major, Minor, No Impact):
formlist 
Will Administrative Regulations be required or will existing regulations need revision?    
formcheck 
Yes  
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